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FILED

SEP 01 2009
i Missouri i
Kris Campbell Servies Cc;rﬁr%?s{gon
22727 Margarita Drive
Woodland Hills, CA 91364 Via Certified Letter

(818) 800-8616

August 2§, 2009

Mr. Dean Cooper
Missouri Gas Utility, Inc.
312 East Capitol

P.0. Box 456

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Mr. Cooper:

I received a notice from the Public Service Commission regarding an application made on behalf of Missouri Gas
Utility for approval to construct gas utilities and provide gas service to certain areas in the Lake of the Ozarks
area. After speaking with Judge Daniel Jordan, | downloaded a site map that shows potential areas where
construction may take place. Because | own or co-own several parcels that could be impacted, | sought more
detailed information regarding the matter.

To that end, | spoke with some other property owners included in the notification | received. At least one person
on the list has no idea why they were included, as they own no property that would be affected. And my sister-

in-law, who co-owns many of the parcels with me, was not notified. That raises a concern of due diligence for
me.

For future reference, please note the following:
Although I still own the house on Dogwood Lane, | currently reside and receive mail at the following address:

Kris Campbell

22727 Margarita Drive

Woodland Hills, CA 91364

(818) 800-8616

All future correspondence should be directed to me at this address.

In addition, my sister-in-law should also be included in any correspondence.
She did not receive notification of this original filing. Her contact information is below:

Mrs. Naomi Campbell
200 Campbell Road
Lake Ozark, MO 65049



Mr. Dean Cooper, page 2

I spoke this morning with Tim Johnston, Executive Vice President and Engineer with the Missouri Gas Company.
| requested a more detailed explanation of what the company intends. Mr. Johnston told me that the company
is seeking to lay down a natural gas line from the Lincoln/Warsaw area into the Sunrise Beach/Laurie area and
coming on down to Lake Ozark and Osage Beach. He said it is the company’s intent to use a public right of way
along Highway 54 to lay the lines. If an easement is needed over personal property, such an easement would be
sought from the owners on a case by case basis.

I am sending this letter to you as a documentation of the actions I've taken and the information I've received to
date. | would appreciate being kept advised, in a timely' manner,; of ali future intentions by the Missouri Gas -
Company regarding this project.

cc: Daniel Jordan, Regulatory Law Judge
Colleen M. Dale, Secretary, Public Service Commission of Missouri
Generai Counsel’s Office
Mrs. Naomi Campbell



